
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  
Sent: Monday, 6 March 2017 2:45 PM 
Subject: AM2016/31 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
We note receipt of numerous emails enquiring whether tomorrow’s listing for 
mentions/directions at 1.00pm (Melbourne time) will be vacated. 
 
Please note the listing will go ahead as scheduled at 1.00pm (Melbourne time). 
 
Parties attending in Brisbane are required at 12.00pm (Brisbane time) and parties 
attending in Adelaide are required at 12.30pm (Adelaide time). 
 
Please see listing issued.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Martin 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1966 
 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/nol-070317-31.pdf
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http://www.fwc.gov.au/

